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find a ready maurket in the middle west. There wüuld seem
to be a future along these limes. We have also brought into
the country seeds of New Zealand hemnp and experts clalm
that-this eau be grown in Pritlsh Columnbia as It requires
a rich damp oiarxd it is Possibl1)e that the'establshment
of he cordage'nd1u.ýry roight be( looked to as a future de-
velopmnt.

In speaking ut agriculture, 1 might have -mentioned' the
woolien ihdustry, unde .r this head. At present two at-
tempts have been made to estabîish the woollen industry,
both meeting *ith considérable success in appeais to the
publie. Every mountainous country in th-e worId la con-
cerned In sheep ralslng, and W001 le flot at'present being
suttlciently utilized" in British Columbia. In addition to
this we are just hait the distancé betwveen Great Britain
and the big wool supply of the world-that le Australia.
Experts state that British t~il1rnia, ls the logical place
for th(,sabihmn of this ifldustry and for its- develop-

The past has seen the esta:blishment of eettled industriles
in British Columxbia., and there are Iidications that the
immnediate future holds great opportunites for the province.
Great interest le belng shown by Europe in the Paeli'ic
Coast, this is lndicated by the tranefer of the American
N\avy te pacifie, ports. The war held up the developmerit
ot the Canadian Navy, whicli woul have corne as a natural
consequience of the Panama Canal. It appearr that the
centre ot interest has been transerred tram the North
Sea into the Northern Pacifie, and 1 think we willflbe very
much te be blamed if we do flot seeli thie opportunity of
deveioping ouir exporte and take advantage o et f.


